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Nov. 28, 2021 

 

Dear SD78 Staff and Families: 

 

Re:  School Closure - Nov. 29, 2021 

 

Out of an abundance of caution, Fraser-Cascade schools will remain closed for staff and students 

for November 29, 2021.   

 

The severe weather conditions, flooded areas and road closures make travelling for staff and 

students too difficult to open schools tomorrow.   With extreme weather conditions, please note 

that there may be a possibility for further closures this week.  Every attempt will be made to post 

updates by 5:00 pm on a daily basis on the district website www.sd78.bc.ca and twitter feed 

@sd78bc. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and ongoing flexibility. 

 

 

Balan Moorthy 

Superintendent of Schools 

http://www.sd78.bc.ca/

